
 
 

 

Water Primary School 
Happiness, Health & Opportunity 
 

Burnley Road East 
Water, Rossendale 
BB4 9PX 
Tel:  01706 216 414 
Fax:  01706 218 637 
Email:  head@water.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Website – www.water.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Mr C Willan 
 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
Following the guidance issued by the government yesterday Hazel class and staff members 
can now return to school on Tuesday 15th December. Anyone who has tested positive or has 
been in close contact with those who have tested positive, now only need to isolate for ten 
days. As the new guidance comes into force on Monday, this means that your child can 
return on the following day. 
 
Once again thank you for all your patience, encouragement and support during this difficult 
time. I am extremely proud of all the children and families who have continued try their best 
with home learning and all the activities that the school has provided during their self-
isolation period.  
 
Please note we have a number of activities next week, that we would love for your child to 
get involved with. Please see below. 
 
Tuesday 15th  Dec - Non-Uniform Day – Christmas Jumpers and outfits (any non-uniform is 
fine, please don’t go out and buy something) 
 
Wednesday 16th Dec- Phonics Check (this is a really important quiz and will allow the 
school to plan and direct teaching to the needs of the children in the Spring term) 
 
Thursday 17th December – Christmas Party day, plus a visit to Kenton’s Wood to see Father 
Christmas. Non Uniform Day (Christmas Clothes) for Hazel Class only. 
 
Friday 18th Dec – Non Uniform Day – Christmas Jumper / Outfits. Talent Show in the 
morning and finish at 1.00pm for Half Term  
 
I can’t wait to welcome you all back to school. We have missed your children so much. 
 

Please take care 
 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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